
 

 

Tuesday, October 15, 2024 

 

For immediate Release: 

 

On behalf of the Board of Police Commissioners, Chair Darryl Woods issued the following 
statement about the Officer-Involved Shooting on Monday: 

 

“The Board of Police Commissioners extends concern and care to the Detroit Police Department 

and its law enforcement family on the extraordinarily tragic and traumatic events on Monday. We 

join with the Detroit community in praying for the recovery of the two wounded officers, for the 

deceased officer and his loved ones, and for healing for everyone during this very difficult time. 

"We will continue to work with the Department and the Mayor to support expanded options for 

emotional and mental health services for all police officers.” 

 

 

Editor’s Note: Due to participation in a training for civilian oversight of law enforcement, the 
Board of Police Commissioners is not meeting this week. The next regularly scheduled meeting is 
Thursday, October 24, 2024 at 3 p.m. 

 


